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CORRESPONDENCE  
CONCERNING THE SEQUENCE FOR THE  

EXTERNAL AUDITORS OF THE OPCW FOR THE FINANCIAL YEARS 2000-2005 
 
 
1. At its recent Fifth Session the Conference of the States Parties adopted the decision on 

the appointment of the External Auditors of the OPCW for the financial years  
2000 - 2005 (C-V/DEC.24, dated 19 May 2000).  In this decision the Conference 
resolved, inter alia, that the Auditors General of India and Pakistan respectively 
should serve for two consecutive periods, each of three years, with “the sequence of 
these to be decided by India and Pakistan”.  

 
2. The Secretariat annexes to this document a letter from Mr Amir A. Shadani, the 

Alternate Representative of Pakistan, which advises that the Auditor General of India 
will be the External Auditor of the OPCW for the financial years 2000 to 2002, and 
that the Auditor General of Pakistan will accordingly play this role for the financial 
years 2003 to 2005.  

 
 
 
 
Annex: Letter dated 3 October 2000 from the Alternate Representative of Pakistan addressed 

to the Director of Administration of the OPCW  
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